EDWARD E. GRUSD EDITOR



April 12th, 1967

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, New York 10024

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

Our April issue came out on the 4th, and two or three days ago I sent you the 500 reprints of your article in accordance with your letter of March 31st. Packages travel more slowly than first-class mail, but if you have not received the reprints yet, I am sure you will soon. As I informed you before, the cost will be \$32.00 and the check should be made out to B'nai B'rith.

I have already received the first reaction from a reader to anything in the issue -- and sure enough it is a comment on your article -- and a very favorable one. You will be amused by his introduction, to wit: "It is indeed very seldom that I should agree with views held by orthodox or even conservative rabbis, but on this particular issue I find myself 100% in agreement with the esteemed Rabbi Lamm who deserves the highest praise possible."

One never knows the extent of reaction to any article for several weeks, but I am hoping that yours will stimulate quite a few letters, both pro and con. If so, I will publish them in a future issue to stimulate further thinking on this very important subject.

Yours sincerely,

Edward E. Smod

Edward E. Grusd

EEG/mb

